
NOTICE 
CIVIL STATUS DIVISION 

PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE 

 

Members of the public are hereby informed that the Cash Office of 

the Civil Status Division located on 7
th

 Floor, Emmanuel Anquetil 

Building will be closed at 12.00 hrs. on Monday 30 June 2025 due 

to closing of Financial Year 2024-2025. 

We apologise for any inconveniences caused. 

 

Civil Status Division                                     Date: 24 June 2025 

Prime Minister’s Office 


